
  

 
Exchange announcement 
30 November 2017 
 
BNZ announces change to Executive Team 
 

BNZ announced today that Ms Mandy Rutherford has been appointed as its Chief Financial Officer, 
effective 5 March 2018, subject to Reserve Bank of New Zealand non-objection.  

 

Mr Peter MacGillivray will remain the acting Chief Financial Officer until Ms Rutherford’s appointment 
becomes effective.  

 

 

Ends 

For further information, please contact:  

 

Amber Oram, Head of Secretariat and Company Secretary, BNZ 

T. 09 924 9209, M. 021 757 504, E. amber_oram@bnz.co.nz 
 
 

 


